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This bill does not make sense. A lot of people who camp on public property are 

substance abuse victims. They need help to get off the streets not permission to be 

on them.  

 

Besides, they block the side walks and walkways and this is will lead to multiple law 

suits against the city and state due to hazards they place. You cannot control people 

with psychological issues by keeping them in a public place. They need an 

appropriate facility with care and treatment.  

 

Please DO NOT PASS THIS BILL. You will ruin our beautiful state and destroy 

homeless peoples life even further.  


